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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject: Lightning Advisory Update 

Date: 3/17/2021  

 

LIGHTNING ADVISORY UPDATE 
Starting this Spring, the AOC will be adjusting our airport geographic center that is utilized to activate 
lightning alerts, including the strobes located on various structures around the property.  This change 
is being made to better align with the population center of the airport.  As you can see from the 
following diagrams, it has a minor effect on the 5-mile lightning ring, shifting it slightly to the southeast.  
The yellow circle and pin indicate the current center, while the red circle and pin indicate the new 
center.    
 
As a reminder, lightning advisories are put into effect when cloud to cloud or cloud to ground lightning 
is occurring within the 5-mile ring and then is cancelled when lightning has not occurred in a 15-minute 
period.  Note that KCAB lightning policies are appliable to KCAB personnel and contractors as well as 
fueling activity.  Outside of these previously mentioned groups, ceasing operations due to lightning is 
at the discretion of individual tenants.    
 
We understand that lightning advisories have an impact to daily operations, but safety is always our 
highest priority.  If you need further information regarding advisories, please contact Justin Bessler 
(jbessler@cvgairport.com)  
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